PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA
Law Reform, Road and Community Safety Committee

MEDIA RELEASE

Drug law reform hearing this Monday

A diverse range of organisations will present evidence to the parliamentary inquiry into drug law reform at a

public hearing this Monday 18 September.
The public hearing will be at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne from 10:00 am to 2:45 pm.

The Victorian Multicultural Commission and the Adult Parole Board of Victoria will be among those presenting

to the Law Reform, Road and Community Safety Committee.

The National Drug and Alcohol Research Centre, and Families and Friends for Drug Law Reform will share their

views with the Committee on how to minimise drug-related harms in the community.

The hearing schedule and more details about the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website.
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